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Update: Sean DeHart 
May 22, 2019 
 
Dear Niner Nation,  
 
I was traveling in the Raleigh area today and had an opportunity to visit with Sean DeHart and his parents, John and Trish, in 
their home in Apex. 
 

 
 
I enjoyed my time with them and was happy to see Sean doing so well.  He plans to return to Charlotte soon for his summer job, 
and we look forward to welcoming him back to campus in the fall for the start of his junior year. 
 
Sean told me on April 30 he fled into Chick-fil-A in Prospector, where he was aided by a young woman who placed a tourniquet 
on him to help stop his bleeding. Sean said he believed she was a student sitting in the area. He and his family would like to 
thank this woman for her help. If you have any information on who she is, please email my office at chanoff@uncc.edu.  
 
#NinerNationRises 
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